
From: Derrick, Barbara <Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/5/2015 10:52:52 AM
Subject: FW: DSNAP Update

 
6,558 persons processed 11/4/15 which included 795 handicapped
 
Approximately 3,000 in line this morning when we opened. 
 
Letter from DMV:
 
From: Allen, Angela C [mailto:Angela.Allen@SCDMV.net] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 4, 2015 3:48 PM
 
To: Bailey, Karama <Karama.Bailey@dss.sc.gov>; Blake, Trish <Trish.Blake@scdmv.net>
 
Subject: Dss program
 
I have been talking to my employee that is working on Broad River road and she has sent great complements of the 
entire operation. She has bragged about how well organized everything has been. I know how tired and exhausting it 
must be for all the workers, seeing as many as 6,000 applicants. I hope you can hear my applause for the leaders, 
workers, organizers, and the citizens. It is a GREAT DAY in South Carolina and  this is my State Government pride 
showing!!!
 
I really would love to know any of the statistics that you have after our 4 weeks of doing this. 

Angela Allen
Training Coordinator 
Training and Change Management
803-528-8256
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barbara Derrick
Deputy State Director, Administration
Dept of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, SC  29201
Phone:  (803)898-0330
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